
 
 

Taking the Bar Exam on a Laptop 

Almost all applicants find that it is to their advantage to use a laptop to type their answers 
to the MPT and Georgia essay sections of the Bar Exam. Applicants who choose to 
handwrite instead of registering a laptop must pay a $105 handwriting fee. 

July Bar Exam: The window to register a laptop for each July’s bar exam will open in 
early June and close on July 1. We will post the exact opening date here and on the 
“Latest News” section of our website. Applicants who have registered to take the exam 
by June 1 will receive an email from noreply@ExamSoft.com on the first day of the laptop 
registration period with laptop registration instructions. 

February Bar Exam: The window to register a laptop for each February’s bar exam will 
open in early January and close on February 1. We will post the exact opening date here 
and on the “Latest News” section of our website. Applicants who have registered to take 
the exam by January 1 will receive an email from noreply@ExamSoft.com on the first day 
of the laptop registration period with laptop registration instructions. 

For more information about laptop registration, click here; for answers to 
frequently asked questions about laptop registration, click here. 
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